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Date: January 16, 2014  

 

Subject: TWO WOMEN SHOT AND KILLED   

 
  

 

On December 1st, 2013, shortly after 12:15AM, Miami Police officers responded 

to the area of Northwest 12 Parkway and 65 Street after learning that two 

persons had been shot.   

 

According to the on-scene investigation, an unknown person(s) began firing 

shots and fatally struck two women.   

 

The wounded victims, Tiarra L. Grant and Shalaunda Williams were 

immediately transported via Miami Fire Rescue to Jackson Memorial Hospital’s 

Ryder Trauma Unit, where they were both pronounced dead. 

 

Investigators believe that there were several witnesses to this bold homicide and 

are looking for the public’s assistance. 

 

The investigation continues…  

Note: 

 

A family plea will take place tomorrow. January 17, 2014 at 10:00AM, in the 

Miami Police Department’s Public Information Office located at 400 N.W. 2 

Avenue.  Both families will be present to speak with the media. 
 
 

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Homicide Unit at 

(305) 603-6350. Those with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade 

Crime Stoppers at (305) 471- TIPS (4877), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a 

Tip” or Send a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed by the tip information and press 

send. 
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